Daniel Lines

From: LRichardson¢
Sent: 26 August 2020 19:54
To: CE Licensing

Subject: The schooner

The schooner Ref PSR/DCE

Dear sir /Madam

With reference to the pub the schooner because the pub is in an area Where things is closed down especially at
weekends they think no one can hear the music or is a disturbance to anyone around them.

Unfortunately the noise from the bands is excessively Loud and comes straight across the water and is quite
disturbing to us who live in St. Peter’s basin anyone who works shift work and people who are not well doesn’t what
to listen to the that loud noise when we are living in a reality quite area.

As a Pub without music fine but theses bands need to be stopped In such an area because it’s excessively over the
top.

St Peter’s basin Resident




